From: Missy Stults

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)

Cc: Coleman, Kayla; CityClerk

Subject: Resignation from the City of Ann Arbor"s Transportation Commission
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 2:27:05 PM

Dear Mayor Taylor -

It is with a heavy heart that | formally submit my resignation from the City of Ann Arbor's
Transportation Commission. As you know, | have recently been offered a position at the
University of Washington in Seattle and will shortly be moving my family across county.
Given that, I am no longer able to serve on the very important Transportation Commission that
you and others on Council started.

| greatly enjoyed my time on the Commission and should circumstances have been different, |
would have loved to continue serving. However, you know what they say about best laid
plans.

Should we end up back in Ann Arbor I'll definitely be in touch. For now though, I wanted to
share my resignation with you in a timely manner so that you can appoint a replacement to this
important post.

Thanks again for the opportunity to serve. It's been nothing short of a pleasure working with
you! | sincerely hope our paths will cross again soon!

All the best,
Missy

Missy Stults, PhD
Sustainability and Resilience Specialist
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